
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BUDGET AMENDMENT 

 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to Chapter 11, 15.2-2204 of the Code of Virginia as 

amended and 15.2-6402 of the Code of Virginia as amended,  that the Northumberland 

County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on September 1, 2022 at 7:00 

p.m. in the Northumberland County Courts Building at 220 Judicial Place adjacent to the 

Sheriff’s Office in Heathsville, VA in order to consider an amendment to the fiscal year 

2023 budget.  This budget amendment is for the purpose of transferring from FY22 to 

FY23 and appropriating monies from the American Rescue Plan Act federal funds (ARPA) 

and to also appropriate new monies received from the ARPA federal funds.  The American 

Rescue Plan Act provides funding to be used for direct costs associated with the response 

to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

 

ARPA Carryover FY22 to FY23… $650,384.73 

ARPA new funding..…………….. $1,174,656.00 

 

TOTAL…………………………….... $1,825,040.73 

  

All written comments should be received by the County Administrator’s Office prior to the 

meeting. Instructions for attending the meeting either physically or telephonically can be 

found on our website at www.co.northumberland.va.us.  For further information 

concerning this budget amendment, contact the County Administrator’s Office at the Old 

Courthouse in Heathsville, VA (804-580-7666 or email 

ltadlock@co.northumberland.va.us).  If you are physically disabled, hearing or visually 

impaired and need assistance with this hearing, please call Stevie Conaway at 804-580-

8910 (Voice) or Via the Virginia Relay or TDD for assistance. 
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